

'Ensuring Excellence'

Associate Headteacher: Miss S McGroarty

Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Cross

Dordon Primary School Roman Way Dordon Tamworth Staffordshire -B78 1PJ

T 01827 892422 E admin2018@welearn365.com www.dordonprimaryschool.co.uk

26th February 2020

Dear Parents,

Use of Social Media in Years 5 and 6

It has come to my attention that children in upper Key Stage 2 are using Whatsapp/Snapchat to create groups which then become platforms for unpleasant comments, which in turn, spill into the school day even before it has begun and continue after the end of the school day.

We are currently spending time which could be better spent on teaching and learning activities, sorting out such problems. We regularly remind our children that what they say online can hurt their peers more than they know and this should not be taken lightly. I have dealt with too many disagreements between children of late based on comments which have started online. This is both upsetting for pupils and has a significant impact on staff trying to educate and support their pupils.

We ask parents to check social media accounts regularly and monitor any 'chats' which are taking place or possibly make the decision to withdraw children from social media forums if they are regularly falling out with friends.

We appreciate your support on this matter and hope to see it improve.

Yours sincerely,

Miss McGroarty













